
 

Registrations are open for the World OOH Africa Regional
Forum 2024

The World Out of Home Organization is currently accepting registrations for its first Africa Regional Forum. Scheduled for
11-13 March 2024, in Cape Town, this event follows the successful APAC Regional Forum in Bali and a previous online
Africa event in 2022.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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